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Re: Louisville Gas and Electric Company - Withdrawal of Request for Waiver of
Reassessment Interval

Dear Mr. Hurt,

Louisville Gas and Electric Company ("LG&E") hereby withdraws its application
for a state waiver of the reassessment interval required by 49 C.F.R. § 192.939, submitted
to you December 14, 2015. Based on the information contained in the Pipeline and
Hazardous Materials Safety Administration's FAQ-41, the requested waiver is no longer
necessary.

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please do
not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

J. Gregory Cornett

C: Jeffrey D. Wiese. Associate Administrator for Pipeline Safety, Pipeline and
Hazardous Materials Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey Avenue SE, Washington,
DC 20590 Fax 202-493-2311 (w/enclosure)
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